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April 30, 1947

Dr. iyra Kean
Box 1563
Stanford University, Calif.

Deafy Dr. Keen:

Your shipment of Gryphaeas arrived safely, ard I uwish
to thank you for ths promptness with which you have seunt
it. The inspeotion of this mterial has saved me at least
tvo grievous errors that I was able to oliminate from my
wanugoripts It ie rather difficult to get good Jurassis
material in thie coustry. This mwaterlal has helped to elimi.
vate thoge errors thet the European paleontologist would
.have found immgdiately.

I hapnenod to identify rocently some material from the
Jaokson groups Among it wore a sufficlont vumber of Hile
gardiae, 6o I am gendirv: you a emall paokage of them as
an Easter gift. Hilgardia was proposed reaently by G. D
Harris and K. Van Ve gﬁimr. The opoolmens are genotypes
as woll ae topotypes. I am glod to note that you have baen
recleoted to the nomenclature group, that ic a penalty for
being helpful,

¥y oyster nomensleture paper has just appeared in print
but I do not have reprints yet. They should oomée in soon.
However, I have already had one letter of frieoudly oriticisnm
from a man I would have never Shought of as being intorasted
in Ostreidae.
With best regards to Dr. Muller and you.

Sineaerely yours, .

He Bs 8tengel
Gaolegist
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